
LTCC wants to know what the
community wants
Lake Tahoe Community College is creating its vision of what
its future could look like. To do this, officials are asking
for the community’s input.

On Sept. 20 at 10am on the college campus there will be a
visioning session. It is open to everyone.

RSVP to Julie Booth at Booth@ltcc.edu, or call (530) 541.4660,
ext. 210.
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